
 
 

2022 EAST HAVEN HOUSING PLAN SURVEY 

 

Your input and participation are essential in helping  
East Haven to understand and address housing needs  
in a way that reflects the desires of the community. 

 
All Connecticut municipalities, including East Haven, must submit an affordable 

housing plan to the State by June 1, 2022.  
 

To complete the Housing Plan Survey, the below link and QR code will take you 

to the Survey. The Survey will be open through Friday, March 18, 2022. Paper 
copies are available at Town Hall, the Hagaman Memorial Library, and the Senior 

Center. To request a paper copy of the Survey or if you have any questions, 
please call the Mayor’s Office at (203) 468-3204. Thank you for your 

participation! 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EastHavenHousing  

 

 


